
The Family of 
Stuart & Deanna Johnson

 would like to thank everyone who 
attended the Celebration of Life at the 

Preston Pryde Park on July 17th.

A special thank you to the Preston Town Board
 for the dedication in naming the Deanna & 

Stuart Johnson Memorial Pavilion in their honor; 
Dave Crandall for cooking and donating the 

hot dogs and pork; Price Chopper & 
Kevin Struble for the donation of the rolls, water 

and soda; Audrey Johnson, Barb Tompkins 
and Joyce Blackman for making the cookies. 

We also want to thank all of our family, friends and 
neighbors who helped with all of the preparations 

and picking up. We are so appreciative to everyone 
who have been there for us during such a 

difficult time with our losses.

Nancy Harders, Janice Johnson,
 Penni Mills, Jenni Bliven 

and Families


